
Good evening all,  
  
It has been an honor to serve on the Freeport Planning Board with you all over the 
past five years. My wife and I are moving out of town at the end of the month so I 

will no longer be serving on the Board. I wish you all the best and hope our paths 
cross again in the future.  
  
Best, 
Jamel 
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